
(MONTH) (YEAR) PLC

TOPICS:

The top line should always be the date and time of the next PLC
- Bold can be used for campouts, summer camp, and large troop-run events such

as fundraising opportunities
- Sub-bullets can be used for more information about the event
- Notes from the PLC should be here

- Italics can be used for smaller troop-run events, events the troop is attending but not
running, and things that pertain to specific leadership positions (such as Class Bs, month
themes, Quartermaster events, patrol reports, etc.)

- Sub-bullets can be used for more information about the event
- Notes from the PLC should be here

- Underline can be used for troop meetings
- Sub-bullets should detail what the meeting is and additional details on what

materials are needed, who is doing what, where the meeting is, etc.
- Notes from the PLC should be here


